
From: Egan, Alice M - DNR 
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2023 12:07 PM 
To: 'Dan Millis' 
Cc: Ashley Wagner; Meyer, Jennifer S - DNR 
Subject: 3001 W. Holy Hill Road, Richfield, WI (BRRTS #07-67-591386) 
 
Dear Mr. Millis, 
We have reviewed and approved the General Liability Clarification/No Action Required request for the 
property mentioned above. At this time, your consultant should abandon the groundwater monitoring 
well. Once we have received the groundwater monitoring well abandonment form, we will send the 
approval letter.  
 
In addition, your consultant should revise Form 4400-237 with the following: 

• Under Section 3, uncheck box for No Further Action Letter. Check box under Section 4 for No 
Action Required. 

• Under Section 6, select Yes under “For Property with newly identified discharges of hazardous 
substances only: Has a notification of a discharge of a hazardous substance been sent to the 
DNR as required by s. NR 706.05(1)(b), Wis. Adm. Code?” Your consultant should submit a 
notification of discharge of a hazardous substance to the DNR since there was a discharge of 
petroleum.  

 
I am cc’ing Jenny Meyer so she will be aware that the notification of discharge of a hazardous substance 
will be submitted through the portal.  
 
The other documentation can be emailed to me. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Alice 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Alice Egan 

Hydrogeologist 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Bureau for Remediation and Redevelopment 
Phone: 414-639-4007 
alice.egan@wisconsin.gov 
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